
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 2023 
 
 

Poppy Appeal 2023 

 
To all the staff and pupils at: 

 

Bradshaw Lane School 
 

Amount raised: 

 

 

 

£193.03 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 
 
The Royal British Legion was founded by veterans after the First World War. A century on, 
we are still supporting today’s Armed Force community in almost every aspect of daily life. 
We also champion Remembrance, safeguarding the memory of those who have given their 
lives through Remembrance education and events. 
 
The Poppy Appeal is The Royal British Legions’ main fundraising campaign. Every penny 
donated makes a difference to the lives of the people we support so I would once again like 
to thank you on their behalf. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Keith Roughley 
Poppy Appeal Organiser 
PAH03 – Grappenhall & Thelwall 
01925 263819 

 


